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We own a house located at 401 Yukon St. in Cannon Beach. 
 
We are writing in opposition to the appeals filed by the Roberts related to their 
proposed new house development. Because of the extreme sensitivity of this site, 
we think that it is imperative for the City to strictly apply its requirements and 
restrictions without variances, particularly the setback requirement.  
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